
  

 

 

 

 

THE Alliance announces Asia-
North Europe change 

Hello Customer, 

In consideration of the present market situation, THE Alliance will make changes 

to the Asia - North Europe Network by suspending FE5 service from week 46 

and enhance the existing FE3 and FE4 service until further notice. 

The following change shall ensure that customers continue to receive a frequent 

and comprehensive service coverage. 

• FE5: To be suspended until further notice 

• FE3: Upgraded service with Cai Mep call: 

o Ningbo – Xiamen – Kaohsiung – Yantian – Cai Mep (new) – 

Singapore – (Suez) – Rotterdam – Hamburg – Antwerp – 

Southampton – Algeciras – (Suez) – Singapore – Yantian – Hong 

Kong – Kaohsiung – Ningbo 

• FE4: Upgraded service with Colombo call: 

o Xingang – Qingdao – Pusan – Yangshan – Yantian – 

Colombo (new) – (Suez) – Algeciras – Rotterdam – Hamburg – 

Antwerp – Tangier – (Suez) – Singapore – Xingang 

The individual effective sailings will be announced later, but aim to take effect 

from week 46 as aforementioned. Between Laem Chabang and Singapore hub a 

dedicated shuttle service will be established to offer multiple connections with our 

Far East network effective week 46. 

Further Info: THEA - The Alliance 
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